

Montgomery Township Environmental Advisory Committee August 27, 2019

7:00PM

The monthly meeting of the Montgomery Township Environmental Advisory Committee (EAC) was held on August 27, 2019 in the Montgomery Township Municipal Building. The members of the EAC in attendance included: Terry Wilson, Jeff Gibbons, Beth Staab, Emily Strake, Don Hamp, and Jeanine Hurry. Also in attendance was Stacy Crandell, Assistant to the Township Manager.

Pledge of Allegiance and Call to Order

The meeting was called to order at 7:06PM.

Approval of Minutes – March 26, 2019

Terry Wilson made a motion to approve the meeting minutes from March 26, 2019 and Beth Staab seconded the motion. The motion passed 6-0.

Public Comment

None

New Business

Ready for 100 Clean Energy Presentation- Bill Sabey

Bill Sabey, an EAC member from Plymouth Township, gave a presentation regarding the Ready for 100 Clean Energy Campaign, which was initiated by the Sierra Club in order to get communities across the United States to commit to purchase energy from clean energy sources by 2050. Mr. Sabey outlined the steps each community could take to pursue this goal. The EAC Members will review the materials at their upcoming meeting in October and determine what their recommendation will be to the Board of Supervisors.

Autumn Festival- October 12, 2019 12-5PM

The Committee discussed Autumn Festival and will have the leaf and yard waste bags to distribute as they have had in previous years. The schedule for the day looks like:

Terry, Jeff and Don will be on the early shift. Beth and Emily will take later shift at around 2PM.

Old Business

Event Wrap-Up - E-Recycling Event & Spotted Lanternfly Seminar

The Committee was pleased with the turnout and organization of both events and will explore having them again next year.

Next Meeting

The next meeting is scheduled for October 22, 2019 at 7PM.

Adjournment

There being no further business to come before the Committee, the meeting adjourned at 8:42PM.